
 

 

Twitter Policy of the Republika Srpska Institute of Statistics 

 

The official Twitter account of the Republika Srpska Institute of Statistics may be found at 
https://twitter.com/rsstatistika. As part of this service, publications or events of importance for the 
Institute’s work are accompanied by a short piece of news and the appropriate link. 

News are not published automatically – tweets are posted by the team responsible for dissemination and 
communication of the Republika Srpska Institute of Statistics.  

Tweets are published Monday to Friday, in the period between 7.30 am and 3.30 pm.  

If you follow our Twitter account, you will be able to find information about the publication of monthly, 
quarterly, semi-annual and annual statistical releases and statistical bulletins, as well as information 
about press conferences, photographs and various news related to the work of the Republika Srpska 
Institute of Statistics.  

The Republika Srpska Institute of Statistics’s Twitter account is monitored and the Institute reserves the 

right to delete any tweet or comment that does not comply with the Twitter rules, which is offensive, 

irrelevant, has offensive connotations or political background, or refers to commercial or marketing 

activities, thereby endangering our overall neutrality.   

Any comments, suggestions or ideas from our followers are welcome. If necessary, we will engage in a 
discussion, which does not mean that we will always be able to respond to each specific comment. The 
team responsible for dissemination and communication of the Republika Srpska Institute of Statistics 
reads all comments and direct messages, making sure that urgent topics or recommendations are 
forwarded to the relevant teams at the Institute. In this way, we can respond in the shortest time possible.  

For more information, you can also contact us via our official e-mail: stat@rzs.rs.ba . 
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